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Under 13 Girls In2 Hockey Tournament 
Friday 8th December 2023 

 
  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gateways School's U13 hockey team showcased exceptional skill and determination at the 

In2 Hockey tournament held at GSAL, where they played against GSAL A and B, Wakefield A, 

Silcoates A, Kettlethorpe A, and Bradford Grammar A. They secured a commendable 3rd 

place, narrowly losing out to Wakefield Girls. This outstanding achievement is a testament to 

the players' dedication and teamwork on the field. 

In a fiercely competitive environment, the girls demonstrated remarkable prowess, combining 

strategic plays and individual talents. The team's commitment to digging deep when things 

got tough was great to see. 

Gateways played some outstanding hockey and fulfilled everything we asked for. Over the 

season, the team's technical ability and understanding of the game have improved, making 

them a formidable force on the hockey pitch. 

The 3rd-place finish highlights Gateways School's standing among the top local contenders, 

and it shows that the school is building a reputation in the hockey community. This 

achievement is a result of all the hard work the girls have put in PE and Games lessons and 

their training outside of school, all of which help to build proficient athletes.  

It was a tough decision, but the player of the tournament was Caitlin, who was outstanding in 

every game. Congratulations to the players on this outstanding achievement. 
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 Results 

GSAL A 3-0 Loss 

Kettlethorpe 0-3 Win 

Bradford Grammar 0-2 Win  

GSAL B  2-0 Loss 

Rishworth 1-3 Win 

Wakefield Girls 1-0 Loss 

Silcoates 0-0 draw 

 

Mrs Hannah Nichol 
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Thursday 14th November 
U3 & L4 Boys Games  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As we prepare for the change to hockey and football next term, the boys finished this term 
with a 5-a-side football competition. This was eagerly contested and saw the 6 teams involved 
have many ebbs and flows in their afternoon.  
 
The introduction of a height rule for the ball and the goalkeeping area being off limits to 
outfield players did cause some confusion and consternation initially, but this soon abated as 
the boys adjusted to a more skilful and tactical way of playing. 
 
All good fun and the winning team were the oranges of Zion, Austin, Leo, Thomas & Samuel. 
 
 
Mr Tom Davidson & Mr Phil Holmes 

 
 

 


